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I am writing with reference to the outstanding issues declared by Secretary of State Coutinho. 
 
During the planning investigation, conducted by Mr. Pinto, I made regular reference to the fact that 
the two largest, potential users of Heat (Steam) adjacent to proposed CHP EfW facility have stated 
that they have no intetest in working with MVV on their project. The major reason for their rejection 
was that this proposed facility was not considered suitable or positive for the location outlined and 
would necessarily have a detrimental effect on the environs. The Companies concerned are Lamb 
Weston and Nestle Purina and their rejections were detailed in writing and submitted to the enquiry 
as evidence. 
 
When MVV were challenged by the enquiry they replied by stating that their commercial contracts 
would remain confidential. This can only be considered as obfuscation. Bear in mind that their 
proposal details these two Companies as potential customers with infrastructure detailed in plans 
delivering steam pipes to their locations. How deceitful can you be? 
 
It seems their bluff is based on gaining approval and thus bushwacking the two Companies into co-
operation! How much of their hundreds of pages of bluster contains similar gambits? 
 
How can a CHP project not be combined with Heat? When it’s with MVV! 
 
Regards 
 
 
Tom Howlett 
+44(0)  
 




